
 

 

 
         Date: 12 Dec 2024 
 

 

Dear Year 4, 5 and 6 parents, 

  

In October, your child took part in the International School's Assessment (ISA) suite of assessments. 
These tests assess Mathematical Literacy, Reading, Narrative Writing and Exposition Writing. The 
results are now ready to share with you and will be published on Gateway today, Thursday 12th 
December. 

  

As with any standalone assessment the ISA is a snapshot of your child's learning that helps our 
teachers triangulate the data they gather from their ongoing assessments of your child. We know 
that this form of summative assessment does not suit all learners so they form part of the data 
picture for you alongside the school reports and the information you receive at parent's evenings. 

  

Please do take some time to read the information at the top of the ISA results. This will help to 
explain how to read the data. If you do have any questions or clarifications regarding the ISA results 
please reach out to your child's teacher who will already be using the assessments as part of their 
knowledge base to move your child's learning forward. 

  

Kind regards, 

The Senior Leadership Team 

  

 


